
XMAS 2022 NEWSLETTER
Well Christmas is almost here, and our club has enjoyed another eventful year of ac-
tivities and we are looking forward to the next year,  

Our presentation dinner went very well with 48 members and guests attending,  the 
Magician that we engaged entertained everyone for an hour while dinner was served 
and amazed everybody with his performance. We had two Seaprobe Charters Vouch-
ers for a Secret Auction  on the night, one being a donation and it looks like Laurie 
and Garry are going fishing. 

Our next event will be our end of year Christmas Break-up meeting on the 14th of De-
cember, not the 1st Wednesday that it is usually held, and we would ask members to 
bring a small plate of food to help out, and this provides a little variety too. Some 
drinks will be provided. 

The club’s Annual General Meeting will be held on the 4th February 2023 where 
members will elect a new committee for the year ahead,  

I have a notice from Council that all parking at the Broadwater Parklands will be all 
( paid parking) in the new year until 7 pm which should not affect our meetings or 
weigh-ins, apparently the Council needs the extra monies. 

The dinners at the Anglers Arms will continue next year for those members who wish 
to join in and share a meal with others, especially for members that don’t fish, just 
look out for emails from John for the dates and bookings. 

The Competitions Dates have been arranged for next year and are available on the 
website page, I will bring a copy along to the break-up for those interested. 

Thank you everybody for your on going support throughout the year and I look for-
ward to the same in the future. 

Cheers Bernie 



CAPTAINS REPORT

The year started with a bit of wild weather and continued though out the year. As a 
result we had to cancel a couple of comps and managed to find a date to replace 
one. 
We had an avg of 13.9 Fisherman per competition this year. With a total number of 
774 fish being caught and a total weight of 293kg. 
Bream - 422 
Dart - 41 
Flathead - 10 
Garfish - 103 
Tailor - 40 
Whiting - 127 
Other - 31 
Someone let the cat out of the bag on how to catch garfish and where to find them. 
In the Other category, the one from the other 31 was a Jew fish that weighed 8.76kg; 
no names mentioned. 
On the Offshore side of things, we had 4 comps this year with a total of 73 fish 
caught and a total weight of 58.48kg. 
Some big fish caught this season; Gold Band Snapper 4.65kg, Mach Tuna 3.27kg, 
Pearl Perch 2.06kg and not mention that Cod - what was the weight of that Cod? 
Things were close in B Grade this year with less than one point between winner and 
runner up in both Champion and Day Champion [shore comp]. 

Wishing you some good fishing over the holidays. 
Kevin Burns. 

P.S. Peter Anderson’s disappointment at missing the presentation dinner was amelio-
rated by his catch of a PB 55cm Pearl Perch. Does this look photoshopped to you? 



FISH OF THE YEAR 2022



XMAS BREAK UP 
WEDNSDAY 14TH DECEMBER 

7.30pm 

https://amp.brisbanetimes.com.au/national/queensland/new-lifejacket-changes-proposed-
for-jet-ski-riders-and-boaties-20221126-p5c1gu.html

Proposed Govt Changes to Marine Laws  

copy and paste this website to have a look




